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Nationwide Biweekly Administration Announces 

Unemployment Insurance Product is a Hedge Against Recession
Xenia, Ohio—Nationwide Biweekly Administration (NBA) announced the addition of a new product to help customers protect themselves, their family and their financial future. Nationwide Biweekly Administration, one of the nation’s leading biweekly mortgage administrators, is pleased to offer unemployment insurance to protect those who can’t work due to involuntary unemployment.

“In today’s uncertain economy few things are scarier than losing your job,” said Dan Lipsky, president of Nationwide Biweekly Administration. “When you’re suddenly out of work it’s hard to make the next mortgage payment, car payment and other bills. It’s everybody’s biggest fear, especially in the midst of a recession.”

In these turbulent economic times Nationwide Biweekly Administration offers the security that even if one can’t work there’s a cushion that can ease the sting. Depending on the program selected unemployment insurance can pay up to $2,000 per month. Some of the features include…

· No health questions

· Same price for all ages

· Joint coverage option

· Easy add on to an existing biweekly program

Nationwide Biweekly Administration is the only Biweekly Administration Program to offer this coverage.
About Nationwide Biweekly Administration

Nationwide Biweekly Administration Inc., a Xenia, Ohio based company, is one of the nation’s largest administrators for weekly and bi-weekly payment programs. Millions of transactions each year are processed through its Interest Minimizer program.  

Mortgage payments are administered to more than 2,100 different mortgage companies, banks, and credit unions nationwide. The Interest Minimizer program provides customers with an established, automatic, worry-free mortgage payment program to help them save tens of thousands of dollars in interest payments and to pay off their mortgages years ahead of schedule. Additionally, the company provides mortgage protection insurance to help customers protect their most important asset, their homes.

For more information please contact David Rippe, Celestia International, at 513-253-4854, or visit Nationwide Biweekly Administration on the web at www.nbabiweekly.com.
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